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DMV White River Junction Satellite Office to Re-open 

  
Montpelier, Vt. – The Vermont Department of Motor Vehicles (DMV) announced today that 
it will re-open its White River Junction satellite office on January 5, 2022, at its new 
location in the Agency of Transportation District Maintenance building at 221 Beswick 
Drive. 
  
“We’ve completed the renovation of this space and are now ready to re-open,” said 
Commissioner Wanda Minoli. “Our customers have made it clear that this location is 
needed to meet their needs.” 
  
The satellite location will be open every Wednesday and every other Monday, the same 
schedule as before the pandemic. Customers will be able to schedule appointments in 
White River Junction online through the DMV website beginning December 
22: https://bit.ly/DMVAppointment. 
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